
Adams  Avenue  road  work
scheduled  for  this  Saturday
April 29
The Public Services Department has contracted RJ Noble Co. to
construct  a  new  asphalt  concrete  surface  layer  for  Adams
Avenue from Fairview Road to Peterson Place.

Work will take place this Saturday, April 29 from 7:00 a.m. to
6:30 p.m.

At  least  one  lane  of  traffic  will  be  maintained  in  both
directions  along  Adams  Avenue,  however,  it  is  highly
recommended  that  motorists  and  pedestrians  use  alternative
routes to the OCC Swap Meet and neighboring areas.
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